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Dance Performance 

Join us in the Auditorium on Saturday, July 20 for a performance by the Pittsburgh Chinese Cultural 

Center (PCCC). The PCCC is a non-profit organization that promotes the awareness of Chinese 

culture and appreciation of cultural diversity, facilitates assimilation of Chinese immigrants into the 

Pittsburgh community, and supports relations between Pittsburgh and China. 
 

PCCC Art Group is made up of a group of people who love life, singing, dancing, and drama 

performances. This is a very inclusive group with warm and welcoming hearts. They are active on the 

stages of various communities in Pittsburgh, showing the spirits of the Chinese population. 
 

The performance begins at 2:00 p.m. All residents are welcome to attend!  
 
Food Drive Totals 

Residents, George Steffey and Bruce Cooper delivered over 100 pounds of food and $600.00 in 

donations to the Lighthouse Foundation. Thank you for the generous donations.  

 

Billiards Room Update 

The Billiards Room on the Lower Level of the Center has been renovated and is ready to begin games 

again! Please contact Dick Jones at 724-612-3248 for more information and to get on board! 

✓ Ladies’ Billiards – Tuesdays at 1:00 p.m.  

✓ Men’s Billiards – Thursdays at 1:00 p.m.  

 

Picklefest 

Pucker up for the briniest bash at Sherwood Oaks. Join us 

in the Auditorium and Card Room on Wednesday, July 24 

from 2:00 - 3:30 p.m. for pickles, pickles, and more 

pickles! This free (resident only) event will be a Big Dill!  

 

RSVP to Jesse Komara at ext. 8505.   

 

 


